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Hello, Hunter Families! 

 

Beginning Monday morning, students will no longer be required to answer the COVID-19 health 

questions or have their temperature checked upon arrival to school. Health questions and temperature 

checks will continue for adults. Masks and social distancing will still be required while on school 

property. Restrictions on visitors and volunteers will remain.  

   

Families who have a child turning five years old on or before August 31st can now register for 

Kindergarten. Visit the GCS website for instructions. 

 

As we continue to use our GCS-provided iPads and Chromebooks, help us remind students to take care 

of and protect their device. Place devices in a safe location while at home and keep track of chargers. 

 

Please contact the school if you have any questions, and as always, “Together We Can.” 

https://www.gcsnc.com/Page/11599

